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Goodness Golly, Mz. Molly, look
what happens this year

Welcome to 2025
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Happy 2025 to our wonderful Old Cowtown Museum members!
There’s nothing quite like a winter stroll through the museum...
the crunch of your boots on the boardwalk, stepping into the
warmth of the saloon or general store, and taking in the beauty
of our historic town.  We can’t wait to see you enjoying all that
Cowtown has to offer in the year ahead. Here’s to another year of
memories, laughter, and living history!

April 25, 1950: The HWCI Articles of Incorporation
were signed for the purpose of preserving buildings
in the City of Wichita, Kansas, deemed by the
corporation to have historical merit, associations or,
interest. Thus the dream of a a museum along the
Arkansas River began.

HISTORIC WICHITA COWTOWN INC 2025, EARLY WINTER



2025 CALENDARAs of Now . . . 

From April 5 to October 25, 
catch two unique Dime Novel

Gunfight Skits daily at 
1:30 & 3 PM!

Follow 
Old

Cowtown
Museum

on
Facebook 

More Info & UPDATES

Jan. 31:  Opera Kansas performing
Feb. 1     in the Great Hall, tickets
               OperaKansas.org
March 15:  Wool Production
April 5: Season Launch & 75th Birthday Party
April 12: Fundraiser Victorian Party Tea
               Party for children 
April 19: Plowing by Hand
May 3: Fundraiser Horsepower  Showdown 
            Car Show 
May 17: Curator’s Corner
May 24: Harnessing Horses
June 21: Fundraiser Cowboys & Cocktails 
              Adult Night Fun
July 5: Celebrate America
Aug. 9: Fundraiser Night at Cowboy Camp 
             for children
Aug. 3: Curator’s Corner
Sept. 20: Woodstove Cooking
Oct. 3: Education Day
Oct. 4: County Fair
Oct. 17 & 18:  2 to 8pm Hay, Hooves, 
                      and Halloween
Nov. 15: Curator’s Corner
Dec. 5, 6, 12, & 13:   6to 9pm 
               Annual Victorian Christmas 
Dec. 6: Breakfast with Santa 
Dec. 18: Fundraiser Christmas Soiree     
              formal dinner in Great Hall

Weekends

Winter Lectures
 Visitor Center in the Great Hall

e n j o y  s om e  h i s t o r y

2 pm  February 8th and 22nd

2pm March 8th and 22nd 
1:30pm March 5th

www.oldcowtown.org



     Last year was one of resilience, growth, and teamwork. A huge thanks to the City of
Wichita, OCM staff, volunteers, and HWCI trustees for making it a success. HWCI
modernized operations, updated bylaws, improved communication, and expanded
outreach. From new exhibits to growing collections and creative fundraising, we
achieved much—and aim for even more in 2025!
     Thank you for believing in us and your unwavering support of preserving Wichita’s
history at Old Cowtown Museum.                   
                                                                    

                                                                          President, HWCI, Nichole P. Conard  “Wichita Red”

THE LONGHORNS

LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT

www.oldcowtown.org

    I consider it an honor to have been HWCI’s President in 2024, 
Furthermore, I am quite humbled to be voted to take up the reins
again in 2025.  As we charge forward...celebrating Old Cowtown and
Historic Wichita’s 75th Anniversary, all who have been a part can
smile with great pride as the Museum has come a long way from its
humble start on a bare patch of ground in 1950. 
    And, without fail, HWCI has tirelessly labored to assist OCM’s growth
as it strived to preserve and present our hometown history. 

    Last autumn, Dr. Pentz generously gifted HWCI a pair of purebred young Longhorns, which we
then turned over to Old Cowtown Museum as living artifacts. These fine cattle have settled right
in, making fast friends with our Chair of Collections, Terry DeWitt. Also, thanks to OCM’s visitors
for suggesting names and all of you who voted on HWCI’s facebook for the winning names.
Make sure when out at the museum to swing by the livery stable and tip your hat to these
friendly steers—they’re a true piece of the frontier come to life!



S A T U R D A Y ,  A P R I L  1 2 t h . . .  2 p m  t o  4 p m  . . .

D r e s s  i n  y o u r  b e s t  t e a  p a r t y  a t t i r e  f o r  a  m a g i c a l  a f t e r n o o n  

o f  t e a ,  t r e a t s ,  a n d  V i c t o r i a n  f u n !  E n j o y  s n a c k s ,  e n t e r t a i n m e n t ,  g a m e s ,

a n d ,  o f  c o u r s e ,  t e a — p e r f e c t  f o r  l i t t l e  o n e s  a n d  t h e i r  a d u l t s .  

D e s i g n e d  f o r  a g e s  4 - 1 1 ,  b u t  a l l  a r e  w e l c o m e .  

T h i s  e v e n t ,  h o s t e d  b y  H W C I  b o a r d  m e m b e r s ,  i s  a  f u n d r a i s e r  f o r  O l d

C o w t o w n  M u s e u m . . . .  T i c k e t  l i n k  c o m i n g  s o o n  . . . .   

f o l l o w  O l d  C o w t o w n  o n  F a c e b o o k .  

Introducing the 2025 Volunteer Liaison,

www.oldcowtown.org 316-350-3323 1865 W. Museum Blvd
Wichita, KS 67203

         Holly Bascombe has been a long-time volunteer, even recognized by    
         HWCI for gold star 100% attendance during ‘23. She also works with the 
         Girl Scouts out at the museum. So, I am betting you have met Holly 
         before.  One busy lady!   
         As the Chair of HWCI Volunteer Committee, she will hold monthly 
 committee meetings and have a vote on Board decisions. She will also  
 attend OCM volunteer meetings as Holly is the go-to advocate for OCM's 
 volunteer corp. Make sure to give her a “Howdy” when in town.    
                                   Welcome to the HWCI, Holly!!!!



Join us on Facebook and Instagram

www.oldcowtown.org

Considered Volunteering? 
From dressing in 1800s

attire to gardening to

joining an HWCI committee,

there are plenty of ways to

volunteer at Old Cowtown!

Volunteer Director, 

Angela West, 

would love to chat with you. 

Scan the QR code or visit

OldCowtown.org to apply!

Newsletter Photo Credits to 
Jay Stockhaus & Nichole P. Conard



OCM Executive Director: James Quint                               OCM Curator: James Vanurdden
                          JQuint@Wichita.Gov                                       JVannurden@Wichita.Gov

OCM Education & Interpretation: Anthony Horsh              OCM Volunteers: Angela West
                                        AHorsch@Wichita.Gov                            AWest@Wichita.Gov

OCM Farm Manager: Greg Hunt                                        OCM Gift Shop Manager: Hanson Long     
                 GHunt@Wichita.Gov                                                                    HLong@Wichita.Gov

President HWCI: Nichole Conard                              Vice-President HWCI: Dakota Bennett 
           Nichole@historicwichitacowtown.org                                          Dakota.HWCI@gmail.com

Treasurer HWCI: Jim Lamb                                       Secretary HWCI: Lesa Schwartz
          Jim.HWCI@gmail.com                                            Secretary.HWCI@gmail.com

Chair Board Event Fundraising                                    Chair Collections 
Juliet Abaddal-Woodall: Juliet.HWCI@gmail.com       Terry DeWitt: Terry.HWCI@gmail.com

Chair Education                                                            Chair Sponsorship & Marketing                               
Shelley McKinney:Shelley.HWCI@gmail.com               Chris Kaegi-Stephens: Chris.HWCI@gmail.com      
 
Chair Governance & Development                                 Old Cowtown Membership Secteriat
Katherine Eppic-Catlin:                                                 Dayla Koehn:        
Katherine.HWCI@gmail.com                                        CowtownSecretariat.HWCI@gmail.com       

OCM Empire House Theatre:
Michelle Frikken: EmpireHousePlayers@gmail.com

COMMUNICATION


